
Minutes of Seton Assembly Meeting 

September 11, 2023 

The Past Faithful Navigator Jason Anderson called the meeting to order at 6:34 PM. Prayer was offered, 

the Pledge was recited and he Minutes of the last meeting were read and approved.  

The Comptroller reported that the assembly had 100 members and that it was making some progress in 

collecting dues however 12 members were still. The assembly was in good standing with Supreme. 

The Purser reported a balance of $1,989.60 in Checking and $2,797.53$1,646.20 in saving for July and 

$2,797.58 in Savings for August. He further reported that we still have 80 tickets to sell that will go off 

on October 1. In addition it was reported that all but 2 horses were sold for the Night at the Races. A 

volunteer meeting will be held after the Assembly meeting. 

Greensburg Catholic is looking for a volunteer to drive one of the Pilipino priests home after class for 2 

weeks.  

It was reported that the Color Corp was invited to participate at a mass in West Mifflin on September 14 

being hosted by the Bishop. Anyone interested can meet at the council.  

Under Old Business Sir Knight Whalen reported that Aquinas academy agreed to host Power Point 

Presentation in late winter or early spring. The topics would be one of the first 15 presidents.  

Under New Business. An invoice for $381.60 was presented from WIX to cover the cost of hosting the 

Council and Assembly website. The invoice covers three years. After discussion it was decided that the 

Assembly would pay for this invoice and the Council would cover it the next time it is due. This decision 

was passed by a motion by Jeff Petronelli and Seconded by John McChesney and passed with unanimous 

vote. 

It was decided that 6 Toys for Tots boxes would be received, 2 placed at Brady Train Store, 2 at the 

Council and 2 at St. Paul.  

Assembly was reminded about the Exemplification on November 5 to be held at Greensburg Catholic. 

It was recognized that the principal at Greenburg Catholic resigned and that a relationship with the next 

principal would be established.  

A night of poker will be held on September 22 at the council.  

Under the Good of the Order it was reported that the Faithfull Navigator had a serious heart attack and 

that prayers are to be offered for him. It was further reported that he had subsequently had been in 

contact with members of the Assembly.  

Closing prayer was held. 

The meeting adjourned at 7:03. 

 

 


